
SCCU DIGITAL BANKING UPGRADE
Beginning Tuesday, March 12th, you will receive the following message
after logging into the Soo Co-op mobile banking app. This will redirect

you to the app store to download the new SCCU Mobile App.

Apple Android

COMING MARCH 12TH:



MARCH 12TH DIGITAL BANKING
UPDATE INFORMATION
If you attempt to log into the new app during the hours of 9 am
to 12 pm on March 12th, you will receive the following message
regarding our digital banking maintenance:

Apple Android
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MARCH 12TH DIGITAL BANKING
UPDATE INFORMATION
Your login information will remain the same in our upgraded
online and mobile banking platforms.

HOWEVER, for added account security you will be prompted to
set up two factor authentication (2FA) the first time you log in.

2FA will be utilized each time you log into a new device. 

For more information on our upgraded digital banking 
experience, visit: www.soocoop.com/digital


